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NOTICE OF POSTING AND A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Charlottesville Redevelopment and Housing Authority “CRHA” FY 2021- 2022 
Annual Plan Draft has been posted today Friday October 30, 2020.  It is available to 

view on the CRHA website www.cvillerha.com at http://www.cvillerha.com/key-
documents/ and hard copies can be checked out of CRHA offices by appointment 
by calling 434-326-4672.  On our website we also have last year’s plan and our five 

year plan. 
 

The CRHA Board of Commissioners will have a virtual worksession to review the 
Annual Plan at 5:30 pm on November 12, 2020.  It will be available to share soon 

please email matthewsk@cvillerha.com for the link. 
 

There will be community meetings to review the Annual Plan and talk about the 
CRHA Capital Fund Program on November 18, 2020 at 4pm and 6pm. 

 
The link for the meetings which will be held virtualy due to COVID-19 with an 

optional dial-in is below: 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/92697612815 

One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,92697612815#  

 
THE BOARD OF COMMISIONERS AND THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF THE CRHA, 

INVITE INTERESTED PARTIES TO A PUBLIC HEARING TO REVIEW AND OFFER 
FINAL COMMENTS ON THE CRHA'S 2021-2022 ANNUAL PLAN 

ON 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17TH, 2020  AT   5:00 PM 

DUE TO COVID-19 THE MEETING WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY WITH AN OPTIONAL 
DIAL IN LINK AS LISTED BELOW: 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://zoom.us/j/95940176583 
One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,95940176583#  
 

Residents FIRST! 
	

Residents FIRST! is grounded in the belief that those we serve have the knowledge, experience and power to drive the systemic change needed to 
sustain healthy communities and build bright futures. 


